
People experiencing homelessness are entitled to  
receive Economic Impact Payments (stimulus  

checks) offered under the American Rescue Plan. 

Filing a 2020 tax return is the only way to guarantee 
you receive the payments you are due.

You do not need: 
• A bank account
• A permanent address
• A job 
• A previous tax return filed

Have You Received Your Economic Impact Payment?

Learn more: 

endhomelessness.org/EIP


